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the teaching of a content subject through another language and discusses its
practical application, outlining the key directions for the development of
research and practice. This book acknowledges the uncertainty many teachers feel
about CLIL, because of the requirement for both language and subject knowledge,
while providing theoretical and practical routes towards successful practice for
all.
Technological Pedagogical Content Knowledge Charoula Angeli 2014-11-13
Technological pedagogical content knowledge (TPCK) reflects a new direction in
understanding the complex interactions among content, pedagogy, learners and
technology that can result in successful integration of multiple technologies in
teaching and learning. The purpose of this edited volume is to introduce TPCK as a
conceptual framework for grounding research in the area of teachers’ cognitive
understanding of the interactions of technology with content, pedagogy and learner
conceptions. Accordingly, the contributions will constitute systematic research
efforts that use TPCK to develop lines of educational technology research
exemplifying current theoretical conceptions of TPCK and methodological and
pedagogical approaches of how to develop and assess TPCK.
School Blues Daniel Pennac 2011-08-04 Daniel Pennac has never forgotten what it
was like to be a very unsatisfactory student, nor the day one of his teachers
saved his life by assigning him the task of writing a novel. This was the moment
Pennac realized that no-one has to be a failure for ever. In School Blues, Pennac
explores the many facets of schooling: how fear makes children reject education;
how children can be captivated by inventive thinking; how consumerism has altered
attitudes to learning. Haunted by memories of his own turbulent time in the
classroom, Pennac enacts dialogues with his teachers, his parents and his own
students, and serves up much more than a bald analysis of how young people are
consistently failed by a faltering system. School Blues is not only universally
applicable, but it is unquestionably a work of literature in its own right, driven
by subtlety, sensitivity and a passion for pedagogy, while embracing the realities
of contemporary culture.
Language Learners with Special Needs Judit Kormos 2008 This book provides an
overview of topics related to the language learning processes of learners with
special needs including students with learning disabilities as well as Deaf
language learners and methods of teaching foreign languages to them. The chapters
written by authors in a wide variety of educational settings discuss individual
learner characteristics and profiles, diagnosis and assessment issues and
instructional programs.
Inclusive Education, Politics and Policymaking Anastasia Liasidou 2012-03-08 This
book is a critical overview on the history of inclusive education policy and
practice developments, with suggestions for possible ways forward.
PISA Students, Computers and Learning Making the Connection OECD 2015-09-15 Are
there computers in the classroom? Does it matter? Students, Computers and
Learning: Making the Connection examines how students’ access to and use of
information and communication technology (ICT) devices has evolved in recent
years.
Adult and Continuing Education: Adult education - viewed from the disciplines
Peter Jarvis 2003 This collection draws on books, journals, reports and historical

The Differentiated School Carol Ann Tomlinson 2008-06-15 Looking for advice and
guidance on how to implement differentiated instruction throughout your school?
Learn from the experts. Administrators and teachers alike will find viable ideas
and answers to questions as leaders at two schools share milestones and vignettes
from their real-life experiences in converting entire faculties to this dynamic
approach to teaching and learning. The authors balance broadly applicable guidance
with specific illustrations of how two schools—a middle-income elementary school
and a mixed-income high school—experienced the change process in dramatically
different ways. In both instances, the new approach to teaching and learning had
sweeping, positive results for staff and students. Carol Ann Tomlinson, Kay
Brimijoin, and Lane Narvaez have combined their expertise with differentiation in
schools—including professional development, research, leadership, coaching, and
teaching—to highlight factors that contributed to the continuing success of school
reinvention efforts such as *Approaching change with the particular school culture
in mind. *Leading a staff toward change with appropriate pushes, pauses, and
acknowledgments. *Fostering continued growth in understanding and skill with
differentiation in the classroom. *Encouraging teachers to reinforce one another's
strengths. *Monitoring progress toward expanded flexibility in instructional
approaches. *Nurturing teacher leaders who can sustain the effort beyond one
principal's tenure. *Providing strong support and role models for deep and broad
changes in the school's teaching practices and learning potential. Every educator
seeking to move beyond isolated efforts to differentiate instruction will find
practical support and inspiration in this book. At the same time, you'll gain
understanding about the key characteristics needed for deep, lasting instructional
change that taps into the learning potential of all students in your classrooms
and schools.
The New Social Story Book Carol Gray 2010 Different social stories to help teach
children with autism everyday social skills.
The School and Society John Dewey 1915 First published in 1899, "The School and
Society "describes John Dewey's experiences with his own famous Laboratory School,
started in 1896. Dewey's experiments at the Labora-tory School reflected his
original social and educational philosophy based on American experience and
concepts of democracy, not on European education models then in vogue. This
forerunner of the major works shows Dewey's per-vasive concern with the need for a
rich, dynamic, and viable society. In his introduction to this volume, Joe R.
Burnett states Dewey's theme. Industrialization, urbanization, science, and
technology have created a revolution the schools cannot ignore. Dewey carries this
theme through eight chapters: The School and Social Progress; The School and the
Life of the Child; Waste in Education; Three Years of the University Elementary
School; The Psychology of Elementary Education; Froebel's Educa-tional Principles;
The Psychology of Occupations; and the Development of Attention.
CLIL Do Coyle 2010-04-01 CLIL (Content and Language Integrated Learning) has
emerged since the millennium as a major trend in education. Written by Do Coyle,
Philip Hood and David Marsh and drawing on their experience of CLIL in secondary
schools, primary schools and English language schools across Europe, this book
gives a comprehensive overview of CLIL. It summarises the theory which underpins
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papers to map the vast field of education for adults. This collection will make
many major works more readily available.
Dyslexia Miles, T.R 1999-06-01 This new edition is a complete re-write of the
original book and reports on new areas of research and raises questions about the
different forms which dyslexia can take in different languages. The book also
looks afresh at assessment, teaching approaches, and counselling.
English Medium Instruction Ernesto Macaro, 2018-02-19 Ernesto Macaro brings
together a wealth of research on the rapidly expanding phenomenon of English
Medium Instruction. Against a backdrop of theory, policy documents, and examples
of practice, he weaves together research in both secondary and tertiary education,
with a particular focus on the key stakeholders involved in EMI: the teachers and
the students. Whilst acknowledging that the momentum of EMI is unlikely to be
diminished, and identifying its potential benefits, the author raises questions
about the ways it has been introduced and developed, and explores how we can
arrive at a true cost–benefit analysis of its future impact. “This state-of-theart monograph presents a wide-ranging, multi-perspectival yet coherent overview of
research, policy, and practice of English Medium Instruction around the globe. It
gives a thorough, in-depth, and thought-provoking treatment of an educational
phenomenon that is spreading on an unprecedented scale.” Guangwei Hu, National
Institute of Education, Singapore Additional online resources are available at
www.oup.com/elt/teacher/emi Ernesto Macaro is Professor of Applied Linguistics at
the University of Oxford and is the founding Director of the Centre for Research
and Development on English Medium Instruction at the university. Oxford Applied
Linguistics Series Advisers: Anne Burns and Diane Larsen-Freeman
A Guide for ensuring inclusion and equity in education UNESCO 2017-06-05
The Handbook of Educational Linguistics Bernard Spolsky 2010-02-01 The Handbook of
Educational Linguistics is a dynamic, scientifically grounded overview revealing
the complexity of this growing field while remaining accessible for students,
researchers, language educators, curriculum developers, and educational policy
makers. A single volume overview of educational linguistics, written by leading
specialists in its many relevant fields Takes into account the diverse theoretical
foundations, core themes, major findings, and practical applications of
educational linguistics Highlights the multidisciplinary reach of educational
linguistics Reflects the complexity of this growing field, whilst remaining
accessible to a wide audience
Children's Oral Communication Skills W. Patrick Dickson 1981
Neurodiversity in Higher Education David Pollak 2009-11-18 This edited collection
offers screening, teaching and practical support for specific learning differences
in Higher Education Uses international case studies to explain how psychologists
identify, assess and support a range of specific learning differences in students
The higher education sector has come to terms with dyslexia, but todayâ??s
students are disclosing a range of learning differences including dyspraxia, ADHD,
Aspergerâ??s Syndrome and dyscalculia Institutions in all major Western countries
are required by law to avoid disadvantaging students with special educational
needs, so staff must be up to date on how to recognise and support them Supported
by an already popular website, Brain HE, with extra materials and colour
photographs
The Universally Designed Classroom David Howard Rose 2005 The inclusion of
students with disabilities in the classroom is an crucial concern in education.
The Universally Designed Classroom reveals how new technology, curricula, and
trends are improving access to mainstream learning and closing achievement gaps.
How to Train Language Teacher Trainers Pierangela Diadori 2013-01-11 In recent
decades, considerable European investment has been devoted to the training of
language assistants, full-time teaching staff and mentors, while the new figure of
the professional “language teacher trainer” (LTT) has emerged. It is becoming
increasingly important that future LTTs are not simply more expert teachers, or
scholars competent in the various relevant disciplines, but professionals who are
aware of their role, who know the development of teacher training in Europe and
beyond, and who are able to compare various experiences in different training
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contexts. This volume is aimed at LTTs who wish to become aware of the main
issues, tools and research now available for their daily practice and professional
role, and for lecturers who teach prospective language teachers. Language teachers
with long experience might also find useful information on how they can develop
into LTTs. The book also offers an overview of recent European projects that could
be relevant to principals of language departments who are involved in the
assessment and performance management of their staff. Finally, the volume contains
research suggestions for academic and PhD students who are investigating current
issues in language teaching methodology, teacher training, lifelong learning and
professional development. Contributors include: Mercè Bernaus, Nick Charge, Jim
Cummins, Pierangela Diadori, Michael Kelly, Hanna Komorowska, Laura Muresan, Joe
Navarro, Brian North, Mario Pace, Fiorella Perotto and Richard Rossner.
The RoutledgeFalmer Reader in Inclusive Education Keith J. Topping 2005 "Each
chapter ends with questions and issues for reflection. The book also includes an
annotated list of further reading. It is designed to encourage readers to conduct
their own research. This is a useful text for practitioner, postgraduate students,
researchers, academics and policy-makers in education."--Jacket.
Emerging Technologies in Distance Education George Veletsianos 2010 A one-stop
knowledge resource, Emerging Technologies in Distance Education showcases the
international work of research scholars and innovative distance education
practitioners who use emerging interactive technologies for teaching and learning
at a distance. This widely anticipated book harnesses the dispersed knowledge of
international experts who highlight pedagogical, organizational, cultural, social,
and economic factors that influence the adoption and integration of emerging
technologies in distance education. Whether as a result of technological advances,
changing mindsets, or economic and organizational pressures, this book provides
expert advice on how educators can launch effective and engaging distance
education initiatives. It goes beyond the hype surrounding Web 2.0 technologies
and highlights the important issues that researchers and educators need to
consider to enhance educational practice. George Veletsionos is assistant
professor of instructional technology at the University of Texas.
Flip Your Classroom Jonathan Bergmann 2012-06-21 Learn what a flipped classroom is
and why it works, and get the information you need to flip a classroom. You’ll
also learn the flipped mastery model, where students learn at their own pace,
furthering opportunities for personalized education. This simple concept is easily
replicable in any classroom, doesn’t cost much to implement, and helps foster
self-directed learning. Once you flip, you won’t want to go back!
Buddha Is Hiding Aihwa Ong 2003-09-04 This work tells the story of Cambodians
whose route takes them from refugee camps to California's inner-city and high-tech
enclaves. We see these refugees becoming new citizen-subjects through a dual
process of being made and self-making, balancing religious salvation and
entrepreneurial values.
Shakespeare's Heartbeat Kelly Hunter 2014-11-13 Children on the autistic spectrum
experience varying degrees of difficulties; all of which can be understood as a
disassociation of mind and body. Expressing feelings, making eye contact, keeping
a steady heartbeat and recognizing faces are all part of the autism dilemma which
can be poetically explored by Shakespeare. Over ten years, Hunter worked with
children on all points of the spectrum, developing drama games for the specific
purpose of combatting autism. These unique games, derived from specific moments in
the plays, shed new light on how to teach Shakespeare to children, using the drama
as an exploration of how it feels to be alive. Shakespeare’s Heartbeat is a stepby-step guide, detailing how to demonstrate, play and share these sensory games.
The book includes: Games based on A Midsummer Night’s Dream Games based on The
Tempest Tips and advice for playing one-on-one with the children An afterword
describing Hunter’s journey from performer and practitioner to creator of this
work. Shakespeare’s poetic definitions of seeing, thinking and loving reveal the
very processes that children with autism find so difficult to achieve. This book
provides an indispensable learning tool for those wishing to encourage children’s
eye contact and facial expression, improve their spatial awareness and language
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skills and introduce them to imaginative play.
TALIS 2013 Results An International Perspective on Teaching and Learning OECD
2014-06-25 This report presents the results of the second cycle of the TALIS
survey conducted in 2013.
Support Networks for Inclusive Schooling William C. Stainback 1990 Section I
addresses inclusive schooling and support networking. Section II focuses on
specific supports: peer friendship, cooperative learning, peer tutoring, teacher
and student assistance teams, professional peer collaboration, collaborative
consultation, team teaching, and technology. Section III emphasises how how to
integrate community action with the schools to create a supportive system.
Lifelong Kindergarten Mitchel Resnick 2018-08-28 How lessons from kindergarten can
help everyone develop the creative thinking skills needed to thrive in today's
society. In kindergartens these days, children spend more time with math
worksheets and phonics flashcards than building blocks and finger paint.
Kindergarten is becoming more like the rest of school. In Lifelong Kindergarten,
learning expert Mitchel Resnick argues for exactly the opposite: the rest of
school (even the rest of life) should be more like kindergarten. To thrive in
today's fast-changing world, people of all ages must learn to think and act
creatively—and the best way to do that is by focusing more on imagining, creating,
playing, sharing, and reflecting, just as children do in traditional
kindergartens. Drawing on experiences from more than thirty years at MIT's Media
Lab, Resnick discusses new technologies and strategies for engaging young people
in creative learning experiences. He tells stories of how children are programming
their own games, stories, and inventions (for example, a diary security system,
created by a twelve-year-old girl), and collaborating through remixing,
crowdsourcing, and large-scale group projects (such as a Halloween-themed game
called Night at Dreary Castle, produced by more than twenty kids scattered around
the world). By providing young people with opportunities to work on projects,
based on their passions, in collaboration with peers, in a playful spirit, we can
help them prepare for a world where creative thinking is more important than ever
before.
Pathways To Number Jacqueline Bideaud 2013-03-07 This volume celebrates the 50th
anniversary of the famous and influential work of Jean Piaget and Alina Szeminska,
The Child's Conception of Number. It is a tribute to those two authors as well as
to the entire Geneva school that pioneered the genetic study of cognitive
structures in children. Dealing with the process of the child's construction of
the notion of number -- a very important subject for the child as well as for the
teacher, the researcher, and the practicing psychologist -- it summarizes the
progress that has been made and outlines new research directions in this area. The
book is a compilation of the work of the foremost international researchers in
this area and includes a wide spectrum of viewpoints and schools of thought. It
also introduces several new authors from Europe, including students of Piaget, to
the American academic community.
Flipped Learning Jonathan Bergmann 2014-07-21 Flipped classroom pioneers Jonathan
Bergmann and Aaron Sams take their revolutionary educational philosophy to the
next level in Flipped Learning. Building on the energy of the thousands of
educators inspired by the influential book Flip Your Classroom, this installment
is all about what happens next -- when a classroom is truly student-centered and
teachers are free to engage with students on an individual level.
Lifelong Learning in the Global Knowledge Economy 2003 The growth of the global
knowledge economy is transforming the demands of the labour market in economies
worldwide. It will require workers to develop new skills and knowledge, whilst
education systems will need to adapt to the challenges of lifelong learning, and
these changes will be as crucial in transition and developing economies as it is
in the developed world. This publication explores how lifelong learning systems
can encourage growth, discusses the changing nature of learning and the expanding
role of the private sector in education, and considers the policy and financing
options available to governments to address the challenges of the global knowledge
economy.
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The Nuts and Bolts of Cooperative Learning David W. Johnson 1994 David & Roger
Johnson & Edythe Holubec. A practical step-by-step guide to the teacher's role in
using cooperative learning. Contains easy-to-follow procedures for planning and
conducting cooperative lessons. This user-friendly state-of-the-art book
emphasizes mnemonics, illustrations, and a thumb index. The wide variety of ideas
and activities will be helpful to teachers at all levels of education. -Publisher.
Communicator Style Robert Norton 1983-11 Norton's book gives a centrality to style
which other books do not, and breaks with traditional treatments in that style and
content are not studied separately, but examined as they occur in everyday
interaction. Norton's departure from prevailing approaches to the study of style
will be highly provocative, inviting testing and further inquiry, for his ideas
have utility and practical applications. `(The author's) study of Communicator
Style @is an exciting and thought-provoking book...(This book) can be a useful
resource for teaching style as a functional ingredient of the total communication
process.' -- Journal of Communication, Winter 1985 `...provides us with research
tactics that in stud
Teaching and Learning STEM Richard M. Felder 2016-02-22 Rethink traditional
teaching methods to improve student learning and retention in STEM Educational
research has repeatedly shown that compared to traditional teacher-centered
instruction, certain learner-centered methods lead to improved learning outcomes,
greater development of critical high-level skills, and increased retention in
science, technology, engineering, and mathematics (STEM) disciplines. Teaching and
Learning STEM presents a trove of practical research-based strategies for
designing and teaching STEM courses at the university, community college, and high
school levels. The book draws on the authors' extensive backgrounds and decades of
experience in STEM education and faculty development. Its engaging and wellillustrated descriptions will equip you to implement the strategies in your
courses and to deal effectively with problems (including student resistance) that
might occur in the implementation. The book will help you: Plan and conduct class
sessions in which students are actively engaged, no matter how large the class is
Make good use of technology in face-to-face, online, and hybrid courses and
flipped classrooms Assess how well students are acquiring the knowledge, skills,
and conceptual understanding the course is designed to teach Help students develop
expert problem-solving skills and skills in communication, creative thinking,
critical thinking, high-performance teamwork, and self-directed learning Meet the
learning needs of STEM students with a broad diversity of attributes and
backgrounds The strategies presented in Teaching and Learning STEM don't require
revolutionary time-intensive changes in your teaching, but rather a gradual
integration of traditional and new methods. The result will be continual
improvement in your teaching and your students' learning. More information about
Teaching and Learning STEM can be found at http://educationdesignsinc.com/book
including its preface, foreword, table of contents, first chapter, a reading
guide, and reviews in 10 prominent STEM education journals.
The Cultural Nature of Human Development Barbara Rogoff 2003-02-13 Three-year-old
Kwara'ae children in Oceania act as caregivers of their younger siblings, but in
the UK, it is an offense to leave a child under age 14 ears without adult
supervision. In the Efe community in Zaire, infants routinely use machetes with
safety and some skill, although U.S. middle-class adults often do not trust young
children with knives. What explains these marked differences in the capabilities
of these children? Until recently, traditional understandings of human development
held that a child's development is universal and that children have
characteristics and skills that develop independently of cultural processes.
Barbara Rogoff argues, however, that human development must be understood as a
cultural process, not simply a biological or psychological one. Individuals
develop as members of a community, and their development can only be fully
understood by examining the practices and circumstances of their communities.
Assessing Student Performance Grant P. Wiggins 1999-09-17 Now in paperback! "The
most comprehensive and exhaustive treatise available on the imperative to change
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the ways we test and assess student performance...it will become a major reference
work for supporters of student-centered assessment." --Educational Leadership "A
'must' book for the on-going debate on American school reform." --Theodore R.
Sizer, chairman, Coalition of Essential Schools What is assessment and how does
testing differ from it? Why are performance tests, by themselves, not an adequate
system of student assessment? How might we better "test our tests" beyond current
technical standards? And why won't increased national testing offer the
accountability of schools we so sorely need? In Assessing Student Performance,
Grant P. Wiggins explores these questions and clarifies the limits of testing in
an assessment system. He analyzes problematic practices in test design and formats
that prevent students from explaining their answers. By showing us that assessment
is more than testing and intellectual performance is more than right answers,
Wiggins leads us to new systems of assessment that more closely examine students'
habits of mind and provide teachers and policy makers with more useful and
credible feedback.
Index for Inclusion Tony Booth 2011
Toward a Theory of Instruction Jerome Seymour Bruner 1966 Instruction is an effort
to assist or to shape growth. In devising instruction for the young, one would be
ill advised indeed to ignore what is known about growth, its constraints and
opportunities. And a theory of instruction - and this book is a series of
exercises in such a theory - is in effect a theory of how growth and development
are assisted by diverse means.
TALIS A Teachers' Guide to TALIS 2013 Teaching and Learning International Survey
OECD 2014-06-25 This publication not only presents the main results of TALIS 2013,
it also offers insights and advice to teachers and school leaders on how they can
improve teaching and learning in their schools.
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Knowing, Learning, and instruction Lauren Resnick 2018-12-07 Celebrating the 20th
anniversary of the Learning Research and Development Center (LRDC) at the
University of Pittsburgh, these papers present the most current and innovative
research on cognition and instruction. Knowing, Learning, and Instruction pays
homage to Robert Glaser, founder of the LRDC, and includes debates and discussions
about issues of fundamental importance to the cognitive science of instruction.
Teaching Every Student in the Digital Age David Howard Rose 2002 Draws from brain
research and advances in digital technology to explore the concept of universal
design for learning and how it can help meet educational standards while
addressing the unique needs of each student.
Educational Evaluation, Assessment and Monitoring Cees Glas 2006-01-16 This book
looks at the foundations of school self-evaluation from a scientific as from a
practical perspective. Planning concepts, restructuring of education systems,
organizational theory on schools, evaluation methodology and models of school
effectiveness and school improvement are discussed as contributing to the overall
conceptualization of school self-evaluation. A broad range of approaches is
presented and methodological requirements are discussed. School self-evaluation
contains controversial issues that reflect tension between the need for
objectivity in a context that is permeated by values and potential conflicts of
interests. Similar tensions may be seen to exist with respect to the static and
"reductionist" aspects of available data collection procedures in a complex and
dynamic situation and the appeal for external accountability on the one hand and
improvement oriented self-refection on the other. The mission of the book is to
clarify these tensions and offer ways to deal with them in practical applications.
The school effectiveness knowledge base is offered as a substantive educational
frame of references that serves an important function in selecting relevant
factors for data collection and the use of the evaluation results.
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